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July 7, 1997

Advanced Data Solutions
2605 Hoover Avenue
National City

To Andrew Falcon:

On behalf of the Customer Support Center at General Instrument, we would like to thank you folks for
the Great service that you are providing us with. Our turn around and the level of professionalism
from your staff make our job easier. We have been very pleased with the quality of work and your
ability to retrieve data from what would seem to be an impossible situation, Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Joe Delgadillo
Micro Computer Technician
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